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ATT: ROYAL ENFIELD CLUB OF AUSTRALIA Inc. 
 

We wish to express our sincere congratulations to you all who are here for the 
RECoA AGM of 2008, for the excellence of the Royal Enfield Club of 
Australia in its strength of continuance, and high club spirit which all enjoy. 
 
Congratulations to you all. 
 
We wish you all a Pleasurable, Relaxing, Rewarding Meet and a Safe Ride! 
 
We would also like to express our great pleasure in having Members of the 
Royal Enfield Club of Australia make a special Club visit to the Principality in 
April 2010 for our Fortieth Anniversary. It will, without doubt, be a very 
memorable trip for all who can attend and we look forward to your presence 
and company to help us celebrate this event in the history of this Principality. 
 
Looking forward to meeting all of you who can make the trip. 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
  HRH Prince Leonard  
            Sovereign 
Principality of Hutt River. 
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